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Att:
Research Director, Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
 Prevention Committee
I am writing about the abortion bill that has been put forward by Cairns MP Rob Pyne.
 
My submission as a woman and mother of 2 beautiful boys is that I strongly oppose the bill
 before parliament as it removes all protections and puts in no safeguards! Mr Pyne has tabled a
 bill that will give Queensland the worse abortion laws in the world
 
I am personally disgusted in the current abortion laws in Queensland – especially that we let late
 term abortion go ahead. And after watching Q&A to the Prime Minister – 27 babies aged five
 months gestation or more SURVIVED abortion in our QLD hospitals last year (the highest
 number in 10 years!!!!)….but each of these babies were not rendered care and allowed to DIE.
 How on earth is that any different to murder and acceptable to any LIVING human being who
 had the priviledge of being BORN – astounds me.
 
Please please please do not allow this barbaric act to continue.
 
My name and contact details are in my email sign off below. I am a Queensland resident and I
 am alive – unlike these poor babies who are murdered in the womb
 
I hope this is able to be put forward to the review committee
 
Warm Regards,
Hmily
 

Hmily Shantala  - Senior Product Specialist Customer Experience
Product Design & Development | Telstra Retail

Part Time (Tues/Wed/Fri)
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